
2
The N.J. Boxing Hall of Fame


The New Jersey Boxing         Hall of Fame Newsletter

Volume 14 Issue 4     E-Mail Address:    hhascup@yahoo.com      April 2009    Next meeting date - PRESIDENT  -  henry HASCUP 59 kipp ave, lodi, n.j. 07644  (1-973-471-2458) 

Thursday,  

April 23rd         

* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, April 23rd, at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8 P.M.  

* We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6:00 P.M.
* We have the 2008 New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame videos for sell. They are ONLY $10 each PLUS $2.00 postage. Once again, thanks go out to Carl Blessing & Mike Guarino for another outstanding job.
* As the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame I am proud to name our 2009 Inductees and they are as follows: Dave Anderson, Nino Del Buono, Buster Drayton, Kathy Duva, Benjy Esteves Jr., Wayne Hedgepeth, Junior Jones, Darren Maciunski, Mario Maldonado, Lindsey Tucker and Steve Weisfeld. Posthumously we will be inducting Paulie Walker. 
AND, for the 24th time, the HALL        OF FAME will be honoring our         Amateur & Professional Boxer of         the year as well as the Amateur Official and Coach of the year, plus our “2009 Man of the Year,” Tom Space.

* Our next Induction & Award ceremonies will be on Thursday, November 12th at the Venetian in Garfield and tickets are ONLY $80

JOE JENNETTE TRIBUTE APRIL 17TH IN UNION CITY
On Friday April 17th at 12 noon, the City Of Union City, Mayor Brian P. Stack, Commissioner Lucio Fernandez, Director of the Union City Boxing Club Joe Botti, Gregory Speziale of joejennette.com, and family members including Sabrina Jennette will be on hand as the site of Joe Jennette's gym and home will be honored with an historical marker, in front of his home and gym, which still stands, at 2612 Summit Ave in Union City
Jennette was a top rated heavyweight in the early 1900's who defeated Jack Johnson, Sam Langford, Georges Carpentier and Sam McVea among others. Jennette never received a title shot due to racism at the time. He also ran a boxing gym at his home where boxers such as James Braddock, Tony Galento, Phil Johnson (Harold Johnson's father) Babe Orlando and hundreds of others came in to workout. Jennette was also the first African American referee in New York State.

April 17th is the 100th  anniversary of Jennette's epic 49 round battle with Sam McVea, the longest ring battle since the late 1800's. There are a number of boxing and sports dignitaries that will be invited to be on hand for the event. 

For more info call Joe Botti at 201-982-3677. A commemorative booklet will be available honoring the life of Jennette also.
Ring Notes:    

*Ring # 25 have their monthly meetings every 2nd Tuesday of the month at the Senior Citizen Hall in Kearney starting at 7:30  PM. Contact President, Don McAteer at 1-973-222-9685 for more information.

Gene Marino, who is in very bad shape, is in the Center Of Hope Hospice located at1900 Raritan Road in Scotch Plains, N.J.

New Jersey Golden Gloves are going into their final weeks of action. On Friday, April 24th and Saturday, April 25th they will be having their finals at Elizabeth High School Dunn Center, located on the corner of Pearl and South St. Start time is 8 PM. For more information, call Dan Shannon at 1-908-380-0829.

On Friday, April 24th, J Russell Peltz & Kathy Duva will be running a Pro show at the Prudential Center, Newark, featuring John Duddy.

The Lou Costello Club will be having their annual affair on Fathers Day. More about this next month.
MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE DUE!  
Fax – 1-973-470-8301

Keep Punching, 

President, Henry Hascup           

Just to let you know, my wife Joyce &   I will be in Florida on vacation from Tuesday,  April 28th to Monday, May 11th. 



